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Based on yesterday’s Federal Register publication, comments on the

FCC’s proposal to streamline the process of applying to assign or

transfer control of a television satellite station are due on May 11,

2018. Reply comments are due on May 29, 2018.

You can read our summary of the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking

(NPRM) here.

If you have questions or would like to submit comments, please

contact the Wiley Rein attorney who regularly handles your FCC

matters or one of the attorneys listed above.


